
St.Peter’s Catholic Academy 
 

       Waterloo Road, Cobridge Stoke-on-Trent, Staffs, ST6 3HL 

Tel:  01782 235040 Email: stpeter@stpetersnewman.co.uk 

                                      www.stpetersnewman.co.uk 
 Principal:  Mrs R. Snee 

 
 

 

   

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

To recognise World Homeless day on the 10th October at St Peter’s, we have 

decided to once again live out our mission statement, Together, One Family, One 

Community in Christ and put our faith into action and listen to the words of Pope 

Francis:  

 

“Giving something to someone in need is always right”  adding that 

”…it should be done with respect and compassion.  

 

We think of the dignity of the human person as Pope Francis says that: 

“Every human being, independent of his or her physical, spiritual or social 

condition, is worthy of respect and consideration”. 

 

We are asking for the support of our school community once again for 

donations of adult gloves, hats, scarves and blankets (New or used), which 

will be used and distributed from “Stoke Winter night Shelter in Burslem” 

 

 

Could we ask all donations are in school by Tuesday 10th October  

 

We really do appreciate anything you can donate, as we understand this is a 

difficult time for many families this winter. 

 

Thank you for you continued support 

Mrs Hackney (RE subject leader) 
 
         
 

 


